

Ronald D. Leonhardt

www.milwaukee.gov November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Pablo Garcia 3623 W. Maple St. Milwaukee, WI 53213

Michelle Mineau 7412 W. State St. Milwaukee, WI 53213

Dear Mr. Garcia and Ms. Mineau:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses for the premises at 1835 S. 6th St. ("7 Leguas") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon an overconcentration of outlets in the area of 1835 S. 6<sup>th</sup> St.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 030592



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Haseeb Jaffary 4805 W. College Ave. #120 Greendale, WI 53124

Dear Mr. Jaffary:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Mark Knutson 2954 N. 59<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Knutson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Chaman Bawa 1637 College Ave. South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Bawa:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

John Simmerman & Kathryn Lemieux 1800 W. Mitchell St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Simmerman and Ms. Lemieux:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your partnership application for a Class "B" Tavern for the premises at 1800 W. Mitchell St. ("Duckies") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police report, a copy of which was provided with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division City Attorney's Office

CCFN 030592



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

November 25, 2003

Chanell Clark 7004 N. 43rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Ms. Clark:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File030592



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Dorothy Robinson 4116 N. 60th St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Robinson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincercity,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Maria Sostre 8124 W. Lincoln Ave., #1 West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Sostre:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 5, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerery.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Emmanual Ross 3883 N. 5th St., #1 Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Ross:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 5, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Gary Bracey 7711 N. 60th St. #104D Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Bracey:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Konaldske

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney

File030592



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Andrea Brown 3324 N. 2nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Brown:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File030592



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Earskine Wilder 2935 N. 28th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Wilder:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

James Hallom 920 N. 28th St., #208 Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Hallom:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney

File030592



Office of the City Clerk
Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 25, 2003

Ralph Bailey 3766 N. 40<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Bailey:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 11, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 3478 N. 2<sup>nd</sup> St. ("Check Board Lounge") be granted. The Committee, however, did not grant your request for a permanent extension of your premises to include the area between the city sidewalk and your building, based upon objection of the local alderwoman and your non-appearance at the hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and renewed your Class "B" Tavern license, but denied your application for a permanent extension.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 030592